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26th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

 

THE LADIES' COLLEGE SPONSORED “RUN A MARATHON” 2023 

 

We are excited this year to be holding a “Run a Marathon” event for our students. This will take place in 

their PE lessons on the following dates: 

 

• Remove X – Tuesday 3rd October  

• Remove Y – Thursday 5th October 

• Remove Z – Thursday 5th October 

• Lower 4 Red – Tuesday 3rd October 

• Lower 4 Green – Thursday 5th October 

• Upper 4 – Wednesday 4th October 

• Lower 5 – Friday 6th October 

 

Each class will be required to run a marathon (40km) between them. Each class has approx 20 students 

so this will be 2km each. They will have the whole PE lesson to run this distance so will be able to take 

breaks when necessary. It is a team challenge so some girls may want to run further to take the pressure 

off their peers.   

 

You daughter may bring in cakes to share with the class to celebrate their success at the end of the lesson. 

Any sponsorship money (to be put towards our sports facilities) can be brought in on the day and handed 

to a member of PE staff or paid by bank transfer to: 

Account Name: The Ladies' College 

Account Number: 06017614 

Sort Code:  60-09-20 

Reference:  Marathon 

  

If you or your daughter has any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact me.  

 

I do hope you will be able to support us again this year. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Helen Le Maitre 
Mrs Helen Le Maitre 

Director of Sport 



 

 

THE LADIES' COLLEGE 

Run a Marathon Challenge 

2023 
 

NAME……………………………………………………………………FORM…………………… 

 

Complete a marathon with your PE Class.  Please hand your money into the Finance Office or your PE 

Teacher (during your PE lesson)  

 

In a sealed named envelope with the amount and your tutor group clearly marked 

 

NAME  DONATION TOTAL 

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 Total  Collected =  

 

 

 

 


